Tea Menu
Black & Ceylon Teas
*The Greatest
Ceylon teas and almond
flavoring. *Our signature
tea!
Peachy Keen Fruit
A blend of Ceylon tea,
orange peel, raspberry,
blackcurrant, and peach
flavors.
Coal Miners
A black tea with coffee
flavor added.
Cotton Candy
A blend of Ceylon black teas,
snow berry flavoring,
raspberry leaves and dried
fruit pieces.
Oh! Foster
A blend of Ceylon black teas
with chocolate and hazelnut
flavors.
Pumpkin Spice
A blend of Ceylon black teas
with pumpkin pie flavor and
Spanish safflower.

Southern Hospitali-Tea
A blend of Ceylon and
Sencha teas flavored with
Caramel and roasted
almonds.
Cardinal Red
Black tea, raspberry leaves,
safflower petals, French
vanilla and raspberry
flavors.
English Breakfast
A hearty blend of Assam,
Keemun and Ceylon teas.
Strong and full bodied. Takes
milk.
Muddy Ohio
A blend of Ceylon black teas
with bits of Belgian
chocolate and flavoring.
Princess Tea
Ceylon tea flavored with
blackcurrant flavoring.
Weirdly Plum
Sweetened with stevia:
Flavored Ceylon and Indian
teas with dried fruits and
garnished with botanicals.

Heather's Vanilla
This European classic tea
will bring back nostalgic
memories of the French
Riviera.
Clooney's Cloves Chai
Traditional Chai made with
Ceylon tea mixed with
cardamoms, cloves, ginger
and cinnamon spices.
Caribbean Sunset
Black tea sweetened with
Stevia, lemon myrtle, lemon
peel, rum, lemon and lime
flavoring.

Cinnamon Orange Spice
Ceylon black teas, cinnamon
chips, orange peel and
flavoring.
Mr. Bergamot's Earl Grey
Black tea, lavender, lemon
myrtle, orange peel, Spanish
safflower, bergamot flavor.
Winter Breeze
Ceylon black tea, Pai Mutan
white tea, Sencha green tea,
roasted Almonds and
Amaretto flavoring.

GREEN, GUNPOWDER GREEN,
SENCHA, & YERBA MATE TEAS
Festival of Lights
A Yerba Mate Caramel
flavored with Spanish
Safflower petals.

Jelly Bean
Sencha green tea, Hibiscus,
dried fruits, and blueberry
flavoring.

Mint Julep
Gunpowder green tea with
refreshing spearmint leaves
and flavoring.

Big Blue Nation
Sencha green tea, blueberry
and vanilla flavoring with
blue lavender flowers.

Lewis and Clark
Green tea Temple of Heaven
tea with peach and apricot
flavors.

Goldenrod
Gunpowder green tea
flavored with mango and
mixed with marigold petals.

Kentucky Rose
Oliphant estate Mao Feng
green tea with cherry flavor
and rose petals.

Fleur De Lis
Sencha green tea, raspberry
lemon flavoring and rose
petals.

J-Law
Chinese green tea, partially
oxidized and scented with
jasmine blossoms.

Lemon Lollipop
Siberian ginseng root, lemon
myrtle and Shen Mei green
tea from China.

WHITE TEAS
Almond Joyful
Sencha green tea, coconut
and almond flavoring and
shredded coconut.
White Passion Fruit
Pai Mu Tan white tea. Dried
fruit pieces, passion fruit and
strawberry flavoring.

Crystal Cave
Pai Mu Tan Chinese white
tea with peach flavoring.
The Colonel
Pai Mu tan White tea
flavored with bergamot and
orange peel

ROOIBOS TEAS & TISANES

Caffeine Free

Belgian Chocolate
Herbal tea with chocolate
bits and flavoring. Rich in
vitamin C.

Abe Lincoln
Rooibos herbal tea with
cardamom, cloves, ginger
and cinnamon.

Apple Pie
Apple bits, cinnamon chips
and flavoring.

Captain Jack
Dried ginger pieces,
hibiscus, peppermint and
spearmint leaves.

Orange Chamomile
Chamomile, orange peel,
lemon grass, cinnamon,
apple and pineapple pieces,
anis, passion flower,
crushed apricots.
Cumberland Falls
Strawberry, blackberry,
lemon myrtle leaves with
hibiscus and juniper berry.
Candy Cane
Natural dried peppermint
leaves cut and sifted.

Fruit Cocktail
"Berry" flavorful dried fruits.
Man o' War
Caramel flavored herbal tea
from South Africa.

PU-ERH & OOLONG TEAS
Strawberry Hazelnut Pu-erh
Aged Pu-erh with fruit
pieces and
strawberry/hazelnut
flavoring.
Peach Oolong
Ti Kwan Yin Oolong flavored
with peach flavor and mixed
with peach leaves.
Jasmine Oolong
Ti Kwan Yin Oolong tea with
Jasmine flavor and dried
Marigold Petals.

Coconut Oolong
Ti Kwan Yin Oolong flavored
with coconut flavor and
mixed with coconut flakes.
Fruit and Berry Oolong
Ti Kwan Oolong tea. Dried
fruit pieces, fennel seeds and
strawberry flavoring.
Mango Oolong
Ti Kwan Yin Oolong tea
flavored with mango and
mixed with Marigold Petals.

